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INDUSTRY LETTER NO. 2006-02 

June 19, 2006 
 
 
 

TO:  All Licensees, Enrolled Attorneys, and Interested Parties 
 
FROM:  Larry Gregory, Executive Director 
 
RE: Implementation of New Laboratory Fee System 
 
 
On July 1, 2006, the Mississippi Gaming Commission (MGC) will implement a new fee structure for 
billing the services provided by the MGC Gaming Lab.  
  
This fee will be $225 per line item submitted for review and approval.  This fee will replace the system 
of hourly charges currently employed by the Laboratory.  We anticipate a significant reduction in 
approval time with this change. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the Gaming Laboratory Director at 601-576-3961. 
 
 


